Faculty Senate charge to Long Range Academic Planning Committee
(Based on FS motion from 03/04/2025 FS meeting)

The Long Range Academic Planning Committee (LRAP) is charged with completing the
following task and reporting back to the Faculty Senate no later than November 2025, with
the report being submitted to the Faculty Senate President a week prior to the meeting.

o LRAP will develop suggestions for how the University should plan academic offerings
in light of the Blueprint for Maryland’s Future. This should include suggestions
related to the development, delivery, and tracking of dual enrollment courses; as well
as how the University should address in-state and out-of-state student transfers.



